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Dear Chair Lively, Vice Chairs Gamba and Levy, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I have lived in Oregon my entire life and I value our action on the environment. I 

strongly support HB 3512 to phase out toxic PFAS chemicals in Oregon. 

 

The "forever chemicals" cause all kinds of negative human health and environmental 

effects that have been well documented and known. 

 

PFAS have been used for many applications, but many applications of PFAS are also 

dangerous and unnecessary and do harm for the public good. 

 

I strongly support HB 3512 to phase out toxic PFAS chemicals in Oregon, and their 

uses. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


